
Holland ISD to Apply for Federal Grants 
 
 
Holland ISD gives public notice of the district’s intention to apply for the 2025-2026 
ESSA Federal Grant with the Texas Education Agency. If there is any member of the 
public who wants to provide a comment regarding the district’s application for the 2025-
2026 ESSA Federal Grant application, please submit comments to Holland ISD on or 
before May 14, 2025 at 4:00pm via sdowning@hollandisd.org. 
 


